
PRODUCT NOTICE

HIGH PRESSURE CONTROL VALVE LIFTING RINGS
Product Improvements

In accordance with our mission to make a difference in the lives of those we serve, we continually 
use customer feedback to make strategic improvements to our products.

This product notice is to inform you that we have made the following change to 2” Kimray High 
Pressure Control Valves. These valves will feature the following addition: two steel Lifting Rings, 
secured by two of the bolts on the topworks assembly.

This change will make your valves easier to lift by hoist when moving or repairing, reducing risk of 
injury and allowing you increased flexibility and faster repairs. 

We began building valves with these new components in mid-July 2018.
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Use these new lifting rings to 
hoist your valve safely by 
always utilizing both lifting 
rings, as shown.

SAFETY NOTE


